Lawrence Road Presbyterian Church Nursery School

1039 Lawrence Road

Lawrenceville, New Jersey 08648


Dear Parents:
Enclosed please find the application for the 2025-2026 school year.  Please be sure to accurately supply all the required information.  Kindly note the following:

Completed forms should be returned to the Lawrence Road Presbyterian Church Nursery School by Friday, January 31, for Priority Registration.  Priority Registration includes members of the Lawrence Road Presbyterian Church, currently enrolled families and siblings and former families that attended LRPCNS.  
General registration applications are due by Friday, February 7.  This refers to families not affiliated with our program and registering for the first time.

A $50.00 application fee is required with the registration for children registering for the first time.  If your child is a returning student, there is no additional registration fee. 
We offer a 10% discount for families with siblings attending Lawrence Road at the same time. 
Class placement will be confirmed in March.  
If there are any questions regarding the application process, please contact the school at 609-882-8305 or email: directorns@tlrchurch.org.   
Thank you for your interest in LRPCNS!
